
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
January 10, 2024 

   

Your Bargaining Team Recommends a NO Vote 
 
Your Bargaining Team has been in full contract negotiations for several months, and 
most recently engaged in Meditation to attempt to conclude our negotiations and 
bring forward a contract proposal that we could recommend.  We continue to disagree 
with several of the proposals management is bringing forward as they are not 
beneficial to the group as a whole.   
 
This evening we will vote on the last proposal that was given by management to see if 
you, as a Union Member, want to accept the terms that management wants you to 
agree to. 
 
We will present all the information this evening with explanations and answer any 
questions you may have before we have our IN-PERSON VOTE. 
 
We have heard your concerns with attending in-person and have changed the location 
(just across the parking lot) to allow for a meeting space that is more conducive to 
people needing to bring their children because of childcare issues.   
 
We will provide finger foods and beverages during the meeting. 
 
This afternoon another email will be sent out with the Tentative Agreement that you 
will be voting on this evening. We will have copies of this at the meeting tonight that 
we will go over before you have the opportunity to vote.  
 
Meeting Details 



 
Wednesday, January 10, 2024 
 
Comfort Inn and Suites Southridge Conference Room 
 
6:00 - 8:00pm  
 
We understand that you all have varying schedule times and there is the expectation 
that people will come and go during the 6:00 - 8:00pm timeframe. There is no 
expectation that anyone will be in the meeting for the full two hours.  
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Angie Wedekind, 
at angie@opeiu8.org.  
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